
 

 

 

NOTICE: Long Beach/Carson Street Pavement Project 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
We received notification that the City of Carson is demolishing part of our west entry 
way that leads to the security gate in our Carson building (2201 East Carson Street, 
Carson, CA 90810). The repair scheduled to start tomorrow, 04/20 is expected to take 
over 2-3 weeks which will cause traffic congestion on the main road and extend through 
to our Long Beach building (2220 E. Carson Street, Long Beach, CA 90810). We will 
redirect traffic during this timeframe to minimize the congestion as much as possible.  
 
Please help communicate expected delays to your clients and/or transportation 
partners. If you have any questions, please contact your salesperson or account 
manager for further clarification. 

 


